
Building Inspections - Sign permit application package (25 Pearl St) 

Attached please find the sign permit package for the new subway going in at 25 Pearl St.  

The sign will be attached with Masonry anchors. 

Mason A. Legendre
Burr Signs - "The sign of a good business since 1987" 
40A Manson Libby Road
Scarborough, Maine 04074
Office: 207-846-7622
Fax: 207-846-7623

From: "Mason Legendre" <mason@burrsigns.com>
To: "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 1/6/2014 10:08 AM
Subject: Sign permit application package (25 Pearl St) 
Attachments: Subway (pearl st) COI.pdf; Subway (pearl St) Plot map.JPG; Subway (pearl St) 

proof.pdf; Subway (Pearl St) Tech.pdf; subway (Pearl st) application.pdf
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